
 

 
PORT OF BARROW 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS NO.27 of 2022 

 
Proposed intention to remove West Pile Beacon 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to propose the removal of West Pile Beacon. 
 
Any concerns or comments can be directed to ABP Barrow Marine Control 
BarrowMC@abports.co.uk 
 
 

 
 

West Pile Beacon 
 
 
 
Marine Control        R Rhodes 
Ramsey Way         Pilot 
Barrow-in-Furness     
Cumbria  LA14 2TB 
Tel: 01229 822911 
Email:  barrowmc@abports.co.uk      18.08.2022 
 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the Masters or 
persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 


